Little Sisters of the Poor Caring for the Elderly Poor throughout the World www.littlesistersofthepoorbaltimore.org

St. Martin's Home 601 Maiden Choice Lane Baltimore, Maryland 21228-3698 Phone: 410/744-9367

Fax: 410/747-0835

May 23, 2022

To: All family members of a current St. Martin's Resident and to our friends,

Today's testing resulted in two employees testing positive for COVID-19 and both are quarantining at home. There were no positive cases among the Residents for which we thank God and our good St. Joseph.

Because of the Memorial Day holiday this weekend, testing will be conducted on Tuesday and Thursday of next week.

The Little Sisters join me in praying for you and your family and we wish you a safe and happy holiday.

Most sincerely,

Sister Jeanne Mary, I.s.p.

In Jeanne Mary lop

Superior